
2025 Garden Plot Registration Process  
 
Garden Plot Renewals:  
Plot renewal emails will go out to eligible gardeners beginning on January 15th. The renewal 
period for returning gardeners to complete the registration is January 15th - January 31st. After 
January 31st, unregistered plots will be made available to those on the Community Gardens 
waitlist. Beginning at 9am on February 15th Growing Gardens will offer unregistered plots to 
waitlisted gardeners, beginning with the first gardener on the waitlist and continuing down the 
waitlist until all remaining plots are filled. Eligible waitlisted individuals will be sent a link to 
register for available plots and given three days to do so. This rolling enrollment will continue 
until all plots are filled.  
 
New Gardeners:  
Individuals wishing to garden in the community garden program in 2025 may add their name to 
the New Gardener Wait List. Growing Gardens fills open plots through this waitlist. 
 
Reduced Rate Plots: 
Any gardeners (renewing or new) who would like to register for a plot at the reduced rate must 
take the following actions: 
1. Email info@growinggardens.org for more information and the link to the 2024 Community 
Garden Reduced Rate Application  
2. Provide verification paperwork to show that they qualify for the reduced rate. Examples 
include: copy of Medicaid card, proof of residence in public housing, proof of disability (SSI, 
SSDI, or letter from an agency or physician.) Paperwork can be emailed to 
info@growinggardens.org, or mailed to the Growing Gardens office: 1630 Hawthorn Ave, 
Boulder, CO 80304. (please send an email saying the paperwork is on the way.)  
 
For registration questions, please email support@growinggardens.org 


